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To whom it may concern, 

 I am Monique Bochsler, a PCP representing precinct 56. As a dedicated Oregon 

resident and on behalf of Mathias who voted for me, I am writing to express my 

opposition to SB277. This legislation would hinder the extradition of criminals and 

misallocate Oregon tax dollars to bring them back for trial. If convicted, the state will 

incur the expenses of their incarceration, and there are no provisions for their 

deportation upon release.   

Thank you for your attention,   

       Monique Bochsler. 


